
Are you aware of Bildeston Health Centre’s

Are you interested in becoming a member?

Our PPG is currently meeting and are looking for ways to 
facilitate communication between the Practice and 

We also have a ‘suggestion box’ in our Waiting room 
suggestion earlier this year was providing shelter for patients 
for our open-access morning surgery 

Why become a member of our Patient Participation Group?
Other PPG members have highlighted the following reasons:

Health-related issues
clinics and Health Events

/ To learn more about current developments in Health
involved in local Health Issues that matter to the Community

If you are interested in becoming a member of our PPG, please 
contact Carol Huxtable on 01449 740254
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access morning surgery – we have now installed 
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Why become a member of our Patient Participation Group?
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